1-23-81

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th. St.
Overland Park , Kans. 66204
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Dear Sir:

I'm very pleased to receive your reception report on our station

on the morning of April 19, 1980 between 9:05AM and 9:11AM CST.

I'm sorry I missed receiving vour first letter. Possible explaination
could be because the Station recently changed ownership on March 11
1980, and I may not have received all of the incoming mail unless
it was specifically addressed to me. Never-the-less I'm pleased that
you got through this time. Your logging of our programing was
correct, and it's pleasing to know that KAKZ is received so well

in Overland Park during the daytime. I'm a Broadcast band DX'er
myself, when I can find the time. I'm also quite active on

2-meters FM. My call is WAPTYN. I'm enclosing this weeks station
newsletter and 2 window stickers along with a .5MVM contour map

for your information.

Again, thanks for your report.

Sincerely,

Larry ‘E. Means
Chief Engineer
KaKZ Radio

Enclosures
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